We had yet another busy week in second grade!  We worked on our Last Supper Play, a song for Mr. Kish’s birthday celebration, went to living Stations of the Cross, and more.  Next week will be short, but we can’t wait to show you our play.

During Reading, we will read stories about Easter.  We will even be making some Easter cards for our families.  Check our folders for your surprise! 

During Math, we will continue to work on regrouping when adding and subtracting numbers in the hundreds.  Keep practicing those math facts they make this process much easier!

In Religion class we will talk about the Three Days before we celebrate Easter.  We will also be working on perfecting our play.  Please make sure you child is memorizing their parts.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]During Theme time, we will continue our unit on robotics.  We will explore new things to make with Legos and continue to share our creations with the class.    
Have a great weekend!





